
 HB 2110 is a technical and fee setting bill update for the Secretary 
of State.  The bill passed the chambers.  However, one fee was not reset.  
Instead, the CPA fee was reworded to allow the Secretary to set future 
CPA fees.  Supposedly all the CPAs in Oregon agree with this change.  
Not.  Therefore, as a reminder that the Legislature should not cede its 
revenue authority to the Executive, and when the CPAs come back 
complaining the fee is too high, they can be reminded how we got there.  
As long as the Legislature continues to cede its constitutional authority 
to the Executive we can expect Oregon’s standard of living and livability 
to continue to decline.   
 
 


